
 

Up and coming events   
Thursday 7th September – Father Owen 
Thursday 21st September – Jempsons 
Friday 29th September – Rye Harbour Nature reserve. 
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Our summer party was a huge success!  

Our summer 
event was 
featured in the 
Rye News. Link 
Below: 
https://www.ryenews.org.
uk/community/party-
time-at-peasmarsh-place 

Some of the 
ladies enjoyed 
activities on the 
terrace  
 

Our summer party was a huge success, full of fun, 
laughter, and music! 
We were lucky to have the sun shining and only a few 
clouds in the sky. Residents, families, and staff came 
together for the day.  

 

 

 

Sue, our activities 
coordinator, organised fun sports day activities which 
the residents enjoyed watching. 

Tina, our cook provided a 
delicious BBQ style menu, 
with homemade burgers for 
all to enjoy! 

 

The afternoon ended with 
everyone sitting on the 
terrace listening to Miss 
Holiday Swing 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicky is one of our 
carers and a valued 

member of the team 
with 16 years’ 
experience. 

When she’s not 
working she enjoys 

crafting, interior 
design and dog 
walks with her 2 

beautiful Chinese 

Sharpei’s. 

 

 

Pat celebrated her birthday with us this month. 

We wish her many happy returns       

 


